








City Of Melbourne Net Zero Jobs Cluster – Comments 

 

I believe that the City of Melbourne initiative around creating a Net Zero Jobs Cluster is an 
exciting and very important initiative that needs continued support and funding. 

Some points in support of this statement are below : 

 

• Strong community interest and support from the business community. In - in the 
recent workshop there was strong representation and interest in this initiative from 
across the business landscape: ASX companies, startups, educational institutions and 
technology companies. 
 

• The feedback and interaction of the 40+ individuals that took place in the workshop 
showed that there was not only interest in Net Zero jobs, but a strong level of 
commitment to make action happen. 
 

• Leadership in this activity will be pivotal  - and the participants are clearly looking 
towards City of Melbourne to be an active participant and leader in this area. 
 

• The City of Melbourne is in a strong position to be able to lead this willing set of 
businesses and set a clear agenda supporting Net Zero initiatives whilst creating 
employment opportunities. 
 

• Melbourne has been continually recognised as one of the best cities to live in the 
works, but still has a very high per capita carbon footprint.  Supporting this initiative 
can ensure that Melbourne will continue to enhance its reputation for liveability by 
actively promoting high environmental standards in the community, whilst providing 
much needed job opportunities in new areas of economic growth.  
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